

Read and answer the questions/circle:

Brad lives with his parents and his two sisters, Angie and Liv, in the city of Wembley, in England. Brad is younger than Angie, but older than Liv. They always have a good time together.

Last week, Brad participated in a running competition in London. As he is only eleven years old, he didn't go to London alone. He travelled with his family. They stayed at a very small hotel because they didn't have much money and this was the cheapest hotel in London.



The day of the competition, Brad and his family got up early, had a shower and went quickly to have breakfast because it was 8 o'clock and the race began at 9 o'clock. Brad didn't eat much because he was very nervous and he didn't want to be late. After they finished breakfast, they went to the stadium by taxi and arrived half an hour before the race. There were a lot of runners from all over the country. When the race started, Brad's parents stood up and took a lot of pictures.

Brad is the fastest athlete in his city, but in the race he was second because a boy from Manchester was faster than him. They didn't give him any medal but he celebrated happily.

Now, Brad wants to run again next year. He must train twice a week and he mustn't eat a lot of sugar.



1) Who is the oldest brother or sister in Brad's family?

2) Why did the family go to London last week?

3) Were they late the day of the competition?

4) Did they take the bus?

5) Brad was the fastest boy in the race. TRUE - FALSE

6) What must Brad do to run in the competition next year?

7) It is healthy for Brad to eat a lot of sugar. TRUE - FALSE

b) After the race, a reporter asked Brad some questions. Put the questions in order and then place them in the right blank:

a. you- the race - sad- were- after -? _____

b. train- hard- you- did-? _____

c. it- to - train - fun - is ? _____

d. come - you -with - who - did -? _____

Reporter: _____?

Brad: Yes, I trained very hard. I ran 5km once a week for a year.

Reporter: _____?

Brad: I came with my dad, my mum and my two sisters.

Reporter: _____?

Brad: Sad? Not really, when I finished the race, I was tired but happy to come out second.

Reporter: _____?

Brad: Yes, it is! I love it. And it is very healthy to do exercise every day!